| POSTPONED SURVEYS

| Case of the..TWe5G8. 5. " CAUPALANS" Mo, BEE . no
Bualk....... Tonmage Owners

. Class Port of Registry

i

Surveys due Last.seen.in dry.-.dock..5..53.
Boiler Survey due 1.55

Proposed to be held

s | ' Remgrks,..ETOPOS81s to have the vessel examined in.dry.dock. towards. the
3nd of last year and in January/February last have not materialised and
: in reply to further enquiry the Owners have

now informed the Vigo
Surveyor that as there are no facilities ava

ilable at that port at
present the vessel may go to Cadiz. It is not stated when this is
likely to be.
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